Comp & Benefits Committee Report 11/13/2017
Comp & Benefits have met twice this semester. The first meeting entailed detailing what the committee would like to accomplish this year. The workload policy needs to be reviewed with possible updates. This task may involve subcommittees as it is potentially a lot of work. 
The second meeting Angie de Braga and Lynn Mahlberg attended the meeting as the committee wanted to review the summer rate pay and had questions regarding the pay. The chair of comp & benefits will be meeting with Tom Regan with further questions this week. Lynn and Angie mentioned a budget 101 workshop is in the works for faculty to be able to attend. Please see the attached pdf for the Board of Regents policy on summer rate pay.

file:///C:/Users/GBC/Downloads/Salary%20Schedules%20(1).pdf
The committee will be reviewing the professional development fund requests to determine any disbursements.

